CASTLE PINES NORTH
S

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

May 3, 2022

Unofficial Election Results of
CPNMD's May 3, 2022 Election For Two New Directors

Candidates Votes Cast Percent
Jason Blanckaert 987 35.92%
David Scott Brennan 843 30.67%
Tera Radloff 918 33.40%

The canvass board will meet on Thursday, May 12, 2022, to certify the election.

We extend warm and sincere congratulations to Directors-Elect Jason Blanckaert and
Tera Radloff, who will be sworn in for a three-year term during CPNMD's next board
meeting on Monday, May 16, 2022.
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The Castle Pines North Metro District provides clean, safe, reliable, on-demand drinking water, wastewater, stormwater,
parks, trails, and open space services to the people of Castle Pines, west of I-25.
Board meetings are available for viewing via live video stream and video recording at conmd.org.



